
 
 
 
 
 
COMMITTEE ON DIVERSITY & EQUAL OPPORTUNITY 
 
 
October 28, 2014 
 
 
 
To:  Jose Wudka, Chair 

Riverside Division of the Academic Senate 
 
From:  Zhenbiao Yang, Chair  

Committee on Diversity & Equal Opportunity 
 
Re:  Changes to APM 080 – Medical Separation 

 
At its meeting on October 27, 2014, the Committee on Diversity and Equal Opportunity 
considered the proposed revisions to APM 080 – Medical Separation and supports the 
changes. 
 


